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Updated Coronavirus Advice from the Department for Education and Public Health England 

 

 

 

 

Advice for parents/carers, 

 

Public Health England has recently updated the advice for those who have travelled recently as 

follows: 

 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-information-for-the-public#situation-in-

the-uk 

 

The NHS has also issued guidance and answers to some frequently asked questions around 

minimising the spread of infection; 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/  

 

We want to reassure you that we are monitoring the government advice closely and on a daily 

basis. We ask you to be vigilant, to keep up to date with the guidance provided by Public Health 

England and to take appropriate decisions in the best interests of children and families if you have 

travelled to any of the affected areas.  

We will of course continue to monitor the situation and keep in touch with you as it develops.  

Thank you for your support in protecting the health and wellbeing of all our pupils. 

Ann Davey 

Chief Executive Officer 

Pathfinder Schools 
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